
NEWS RELEASE 
For immediate release: 07/14/2022 4:30 p.m.   
 

Road Closure – Public Service Announcement 
 

Public Works will be working on utility services on Etolin Street from Monday, July 
18 through Wednesday, July 20, 2022.   
 
This work will require excavating the entire width of the road.  Therefore, Etolin 
Street will be closed to through traffic near the corner of Pine Street and Etolin 
Street beginning at 8:00 a.m. on Monday, July 18 and is scheduled to reopen on 
Wednesday, July 20, at 4:30 p.m. 
  
During this closure traffic will be detoured to Council Drive.  
  
Public Works is asking for the cooperation of the community and to avoid this area if 
possible. Please exercise caution if avoidance of the area is not possible.   
 
Please reach out to the Public Works Department at (907) 874-3904 with any 
questions or concerns.   
 
We appreciate your understanding and thank you for your cooperation.     
 

### 

     

CITY AND BOROUGH  
OF WRANGELL 

INCORPORATED MAY 30, 2008 
    

 
                                  P.O. BOX 531                      (907)-874-2381 
                             Wrangell, AK 99929        FAX (907)-874-3952    
   


